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Cc: 100avenueroadCMP _

Subject: 2017/6638/CMP - Christine

I object to the new CMP proposals because this is our community green space where children come to play and
locals enjoy the peace.The increased traffic activity will make the area more polluted and the roads less safe for
all of us.The area has already been greatly reduced in order to accommodate the ugly, noisy smelly site.




